



April 22, 2024


Hello Friends, 


We hope this letter finds you well. Our foundation is excited to be planning our fundraising events for 
2024. We are kicking off our new year and want to make it the best yet. 


Puttin on the Pink Breast Cancer Foundation is excited to announce our 13th annual fundraising Gala to 
be held on October 5th 2024. Our event is to be held at the Coke Plant Venue in Bogalusa LA this year. 
This will be a formal event with so much fun to be had. Music, Food, Drinks, Silent Auction and much 
more.  Proceeds from our Gala provide Mammogram vouchers to uninsured women in Pearl River 
County so they may receive annual screening exams for breast cancer.  In addition to mammography 
vouchers we provide transportation assistance, prescriptions drug assistance, and diagnostic testing for 
women who do not have insurance and cannot afford these things needed for their treatment. Most 
recently we have been able to add a bag of items for treatment to newly diagnosed patients for their 
journey.  We have been able to continue to provide all of these services due to generous support of our 
local donors like you. Please follow us @Puttin on the Pink Pearl River County on Facebook. 


May we count on your continued support of Puttin on the Pink Foundation through your sponsorship or 
donations? If so, please fill out and return the attached pledge form.  Your contribution is 100% tax 
deductible and will provide assistance directly to women in Pearl River County.  We appreciate and thank 
you for all of your support. Please remember that early detection through mammograms is the key to 
survival.  Puttin on the Pink’s Breast Cancer Awareness program is depending on your benevolence.  
Thank you for your generosity and continued support.  Stay well.


Sincerely, 


Puttin on the Pink Breast Cancer Foundation

P. O. Box 875 Picayune, MS 39466 

Puttinonthepinkbreastcancer@gmail.com

agturnage@highlandch.com  


